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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Well, what a wonderful time we had at the pantomime this week! The children enjoyed themselves immensely and behaved 

beautifully. Thank you to Governors and parents for accompanying us on this trip. 

 

We have also been very busy getting ready for our Carols Around the Tree and our Nativity next week, we hope to see you 

there! 

 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples -     Pears— 

Albert -  Enthusiasm & Dedication Max- Kindness & Respect 

     Samson - Confidence 

Busy Bees—    Tigers— 

Clara - Independence  Arthur - Enthusiastic & Helpful  

Archie - Compassion & Positivity Louie - Enthusiastic & Helpful 

     Matthew - Contributing & Enthusiasm 

      

 

 
Willow -   37  

Hawthorn -  11 

Rowan -   18 

Maple -   50 

Well done to Maple this week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Max (Y3) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for his diary entry which was 
fantastic.  
 
A huge well done to Bertie (Y3) who was chosen as Reader of the Week this week for jumping lots of level 
bands and becoming a free reader 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Autumn Term Diary Dates (more information to follow) 

09.12.24    KS2 Carols Around the Tree Concert (9.15am in the school hall) 

    Theatre Club performance at Harrogate Theatre (PM) 

11.12.24   Apples and Pears Nativity (2.00pm and 5.00pm at St John’s Church, North Rigton) 

12.12.24   Nature Walk—Eco and Wellbeing Advocates leading a parent and child nature walk around the  

    village  

    Busy Bees Final Flourish—2.00pm 

13.12.24   Christmas Jumper Day 2024 (£1 cash donations on the day) 

    Christmas Lunch 

    Tigers class Final Flourish—2.00pm. The children are eager to invite you to an    

    informal classroom walk around to show you examples of their learning and also have some Greek 

    food tasting!  

    Apples class Final Flourish—3.10pm 

16.12.24   FONR Coffee and Cake Parent Event at the Square and Compass—10am 

    Busy Bees class Christmas party AM (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

    Christmas experience led by some of our Y6 pupils PM 

17.12.24   Pears class Christmas party PM (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

18.12.24   Helen Mills—Music Recital/Christmas Concert, 9.15am. Those who have children    

    performing are invited to watch with the rest of the school 

    Tigers class Christmas party PM (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

    Pears class Final Flourish—3.00pm 

19.12.24   Apples class Christmas party PM (children may wear party clothes on this date) 

20.12.24   Break up for Christmas  

 

Spring Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

06.01.25   Teacher Training Day—School closed to all children 

07.01.25   School open 

07.02.25   Number Day—All children encouraged to come ‘Dressed for Digits’ - £1     

    donations through JustGiving (link to follow) 

12.02.25   Eco club trip to Kith Homestead (part 2/4) 

14.02.25   Break up for half term 

19.03.25   Busy Bees class trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park  

 

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed Silent Night: 

Silent Night with Lyrics | Christmas Carol  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nEH7_2c644Q




Spring Term Clubs 

Please see below a list of the clubs we will be offering next term. Sign up letters to follow in due course: 

 Before School (8.00—8.50) Lunch Time After School (3.30—4.30) 

Monday  Lego Club (by invitation on-

ly) KS1 and KS2 

Fellowship Cheerleading for 

KS1 (held at All Saints) 

Tuesday Y6 Focus Group with  

Mrs Gardiner (by invitation 

only—more details to follow) 

KS2 Sewing Club with Miss 

Lewis 

 

Wednesday Y6 Focus Group with  

Mrs Graham (by invitation 

only—more details to follow) 

KS1 Singing Club with Mrs 

Mills  

Sports Club (KS1) - no sign 

up required  

 

Storytime Club (KS1) - no 

sign up required 

 

Thursday    

Friday  KS2 Recorder Club with Mrs 

Littlewood 

 

Online Safety Reminders 

Ahead of Christmas, we just wanted to remind all parents/carers 

about parental controls for devices: Use Parental Controls to Keep 

Your Child Safe | NSPCC   

 

Children’s Wellbeing 

The Go To website is the home of wellbeing and mental health for 

young people in North Yorkshire and provides a wealth of 

information and practical advice for children, young people, carers 

and professionals. The Go-To - Emotional wellbeing and mental 

health  

Young Minds: Offers advice on supporting children and young people 

with their mental health, including how to handle anxiety around 

Christmas. Helping Your Child with Anxiety at Christmas  

The Children’s Society: Provides tips for managing children's mental 

health during the festive season, including maintaining routines and 

understanding their needs. Supporting Children's Mental Health at 

Christmas  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/parental-controls/
https://thegoto.org.uk/
https://thegoto.org.uk/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/blog/how-to-help-your-child-if-christmas-makes-them-anxious/
https://happiful.com/help-young-people-with-mental-health-christmas
https://happiful.com/help-young-people-with-mental-health-christmas


Arbor Communications 

A reminder that any communication with the office should be made via phone, in person or through email. The in-app 

messaging service is not routinely monitored. Thank you  

Your Harrogate 

We have chosen by Your Harrogate as their School of the 

Week! The team will be coming into school early next 

week to speak with children and staff. The show will 

then be aired the W/C 13th January. If you would like 

your child to be featured, please contact the school 

office, FAO Mrs Gardiner.  

 

 

Your Harrogate also have a Christmas card competition 

which is currently live. Please follow the link for further 

information on how to enter: 

Design the Your Harrogate Christmas Card 2024! - Your 

Harrogate  

https://www.yourharrogate.co.uk/competitions/christmas-card-2024/
https://www.yourharrogate.co.uk/competitions/christmas-card-2024/

